THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

October 12, 1939

Dr. Forest C. Allen

Robinson Gymnasium
University of Kansas

Dear Doc:

Thank you for your letterfiof October

" relative to the skiing situation and
enclosing a letter from Mr. Haynes. I am
returning the Haynes letter enclosed. 1
appregiate more than I can tell your

thoughtful interest in me.
With best wishes 1 am

Faithfully yours,




